
PRACTICE CLOSURE 

Please note that the practice will be closed on the following public holidays: 

 

Monday 26th December 2022 

Tuesday 27th December 2022 

Monday 2nd January 2023 

Tuesday 3rd January 2023 

 

In an emergency please contact NHS 24 on 111 

 

PLEASE MAKE SURE YOU HAVE ORDERED ENOUGH REPEAT MEDICATION TO COVER YOU OVER THE HOLIDAY 

PERIOD, ALLOWING 4 DAYS FOR PROCESSING. 


